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I met with Dave Sundberg and Garth Steed. The new structure still
isn’t up to par. See photographs. The items that will corrected:

1. The rectangular weir will have a crest length of 2.07.
2. The fall distance seems to be acceptable, however the
structure was leaning downstream and it will be necessary to

plumb it up.

Amongst the discussion for this structure, Dave brought up the
inadequacy of the downstream structure. When the above items were
clarified, I then said to Dave, "The last time we met, you did not
have a problem with the downstream structure." He began saying
that the Water District has spent hundreds of dollars on this one
problem. I replied with, "That is why we are here and discussing
the solutions." He said the boards were taken out and they should
be replaced to make the weir accurate (when the boards are replaced
the weir would be a broad crested weir?). I believe replacing the
boards is not a major deal. .

We are going to meet again 15 March 1999 @ 1000 hrs.,
to verify if the upstream device is accepatable.
Most likely hash over the downstream device.
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